
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 23rd June 2025 

MTC 

Year Four have done amazingly well on their Multiplication Check that they sat a couple of weeks 

ago – we are so proud of every single one of them for all of their hard work. Thank you for your 

support in helping the children to achieve such fantastic results. The children were told their marks 

on Monday, if they wanted to know. A copy of these results will also be included in your reports that 

will go out in July.  

Maths 

Children ended their unit on Shape this week by completing symmetrical figures. Children began by 

considering squares on a grid shaded with a horizontal or vertical line of symmetry. They either 

chose to use a mirror or to count how far away each square was from the line of symmetry. When 

children were secure with vertical and horizontal lines of symmetry, they moved on to looking at 

diagonal lines of symmetry. Children found completing diagonal lines of symmetry quite tricky but 

we got there in the end!  

We have also solved time-related problems. We converted units of time. 

Transition  

This week, Year Four produced booklets for Mrs Ward (their new teacher in September) to tell her 

all about themselves including their likes/ dislikes, favourite lessons and any worries they have about 

Year Five.  

Science 

Our final Science topic is Sound. On Tuesday, Year Four learnt that sound is a type of energy made by 

vibrations. When an object, such as a guitar's string, vibrates it causes air particles around it to 

vibrate too. This causes the air particles next to those 

to vibrate, and the ones next to those and so on and 

so on. This is called a sound wave. We carried out 

three investigations to see the effects that sound 

makes.  

Spellings 

Group A: children’s, parents’, cats’, boys’, people’s, 

foxes’, dogs’, babies’, men’s and friends’. 

(we have learnt previously that an apostrophe for a 

plural word ending in ‘s’ is placed after the ‘s’) 

 

Group B: coming, couldn’t, cried, dark, didn’t and 

different. 

 



Sports Day: It was such a brilliant Sports Day! In order to keep the parents amused, several blunders 

were made (on purpose, of course!). The Sports Day certainly had high comedic value!  

(The Y4 parents that moved around with my group today 

will know what I am talking about. I have a strange feeling 

that a video, labelled ‘How NOT to do Sports Day’ will soon 

be released!) 🤭 

Here are some pictures. 

 

 

 

 Have a fabulous weekend, 

 

 

Miss Courtney, Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Burling and 

Mrs Millar 

 

 

 


